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I am asking you NOT to pass this bill.
It is discrimination against housing providers!
You are making tenants and landlords  be confrontational when that should not be!!
Work for the betterment of both sides

Again I am asking you DO NOT PASS THIS UNJUST BILL!!  Stop the discrimination now!

Thank you
Maxine Parker
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